19tk July, 1960.

G3LO

9005 "TAI SHAN" - Le recommended. FPurther

postponement of the Jpecisl Survey until Septenber,

1960 has how been approved, snd I shall be gled if you will
inform the Uwners sccordingliy.

"SAHITA" With further refierence to my letter o! the l6th lay and
your reply of the 24th Hay, I shall be glad if you will remind the
Owners that the LP cover of the auxiliary eteau engine still requires
toc be dealt with, You should sscertain from them and let me Xiow
what arrangements they propose to make in this respeet in view of
the feet that the 1limit expired sc long ago as March last.
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